
 

 

 

 

 Constituency Office: Unit 4, Townhead Institute, 39 Drysdale Street, Alloa, FK10 1JA  

Telephone: 01259 219333 

Email: keith.brown.msp@parliament.scot  

Date: 29 October 21 
Our Ref: KB/al/ bardsway 
 
 
Ms Nikki Bridle 
Chief Executive 
Clackmannanshire Council 
Kilncraigs  
Greenside Street  
Alloa 
FK10 1EB 

 
                  Keith Brown MSP 
 
 
Dear Nikki 
 
Bards Way – Section 75 agreement 
 
As MSP for Clackmannanshire and Dunblane, I am contacting you in relation to the 
above having met today with constituents on site. 
 
I understand that Bards Way campaigners have recently written to Clackmannanshire 
Council in relation to the Section 75 agreement.  
 
I am writing to support their position that there should be no development in the area 
in question. People purchased properties in the locale on the understanding that no 
further development would take place. 
 
I thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
  
 
 

Keith Brown MSP  
Clackmannanshire & Dunblane Constituency  


